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 Happy Spring to all of our families here at Bobbie Noonan’s.  We would like to send out 

a final reminder that we are currently in the process of finalizing our Summer Camp class lists.  

If you missed the registration deadline and are interested please stop by the office as soon as 

possible.  We will always try our best to accommodate your needs, but please remember that 

spaces are limited. 

 

 It’s time for Spring Photos!  Individual and sibling spring photos will be held April 9
th

-

11
th

.  If your child is a VPK graduate they will have cap and gown photos done as well.  Please 

be sure to keep an eye out in your child’s folder for their specific day.   Class photos will be held 

on Thursday, April 12
th

.  If your child does not normally attend on this day he/she may come for 

the morning hours of 9:00-12:00.  Happy Smiling!!!    

 

 Bobbie Noonan’s Annual Parents Day Programs will be held from May 7
th

-10th.  All of 

our 1’s, 2’s, 3’s and young 4 year old areas will be hosting this special event  The children are so 

excited to be able to show you what it is that they do while you are at work.   We hope that all 

parents are able to attend!  Please see your child’s classroom for their specific day.   

 

 Bobbie Noonan’s VPK children will host their annual End of the Year Program and 

Graduation on Monday, May 21st.  Please be sure to keep an eye out in your child’s file for more 

information.  The children are working extremely hard to prepare for this special evening, so 

please be sure to attend.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to stop by or call the 

office. 

  

 SHOW YOUR SUPPORT WITH A BOBBIE NOONAN CAR MAGNET !!!  Bobbie 

Noonan’s would like to remind our parents about a great fund raiser to enhance the technology 

here at our center.  We are in the process of incorporating I-PADS/TABLETS/KINDLES to our 

wonderful program.  Get your magnet today for only $5.00,   

 

 PLEASE don’t forget to inform us if you have any new contact information, so that you 

can be reached if need be.  Thank You! 

 

 Please be sure to follow our sickness policy.  All children need to be fever free and/or 

symptom free for 24 hours before returning to school. 

 

Please keep in mind that our pre-school program begins at 9:00A.M.  It would be greatly 

appreciated if your child could arrive by this time.  It is very difficult for the teacher and the 

children when the class is disrupted after it has begun.  Thank you for your understanding.  

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Please remember that tuition is due on the first day of the week that your child attends.  If 

you are paying bi-weekly, tuition is due at the beginning of the two week period.  If you are 

paying monthly please remember that some months have 5 weeks.  Thank You! 

  

We would also like to remind all parents NOT to enter our parking lot through the exit as  

this is very dangerous for our families who are trying to pull out onto Cape Coral Parkway.  

Thank You!!  

 

 Bobbie Noonan’s would like to once again remind our parents and families to be sure to 

“LIKE” us on Facebook!!! 

 

 

  We would like to send out a very Special Birthday Wish to: 

 

   Blake Przybyszewski  04/03/2013  

   Sophia Jeffries   04/11/2013 

   Madison Varner  04/12/2015 

   Frank DePhillip  04/20/2016 

   Joseph DePhillip  04/20/2016 

   Stella Mincy   04/21/2017 

   Silvey Beamer   04/24/2015 

   Alexis Hackler  04/28/2013 

   Niomi Hackler   04/28/2013 

   Jace Iandoli   04/28/2014 

    

 

 We hope everyone has a safe and fun-filled month!!!! 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Ms. Tricia    


